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	COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES

Ray Dietz, 410 592 5377-EMAIL-I would like to say a very BIG THANK-YOU to all those Knights who assisted in operating our highly 

successful Spring Blood Drive. We collected 63 units and this will provide precious life saving assistance to many members of our

community.

Mark your calendar that our next Blood Drive is Saturday, November 19th (Saturday prior to Thanksgiving). We look forward to

seeing the donors and helpers again.
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